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TERM 3, 2017 

Welcome! 

1

Term 2 and Term 3 have been particularly busy 

and it has been great to see many new families 

join our lessons! We hope to have you progressing 

in our programs for many years to come J  

2

Africa Water Safety Outreach 

Stacy is attending an Outreach in 

Uganda this October where 300 

children will be taught to swim and 50 

instructors will be trained to teach 

survival in water, and water safety. 

Do you have bathers for babies, 

children or adults that are still in 

excellent condition but no longer 

used? Please bring them to your next 

lesson and Stacy will take them to the 

Outreach where they will be very 

much appreciated! 

More information about the Outreach is available via this link: 

https://www.gofundme.com/africawatersafetyoutreach 
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After 4 ½ years of hiring pools wherever we 

could (Nedlands, Karrinyup, Parkwood, 

Attadale, Willetton and Mosman Park!), we are 

excited to have a pool we can call home J  

We are grateful to the facilities which have 

allowed us the use of their pools since 2013.  

More about the new pool will be posted in the 

next few weeks. 

Willetton 

Social Media 
If you see Waterwise on Facebook or 

Instagram, please take a moment to 

like, comment or share. We are always 

working hard to help more families get 

confident and safe in water. 

#waterwiseperth   #infantaquaticsperth    

#survivalswim #drowningprevention 
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WINTER SWIMMING 

WOW! Well done, Waterwise families! We 

had a record 94% enrolments through winter 

this year.  

The students who have continued lessons in 

spite of the cold and wet weather, have loved 

soaking themselves in our warm pools - AND 

their progress has come on in leaps and 

bounds! 

LAUGH * LOVE * SWIM    

WENDY, ALEX & STACY 

Thank you for your ongoing support! We look 
forward to seeing you all at your next lesson. 


